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21st November 2022  

 

Christmas Fayre information 

 

Dear Parent / Carers 

 

As you already know we have the Christmas Fayre coming up on the 2nd December. Therefore… 

 

Do you know anyone or a small business who would like to run a stall? 

 

If so, we would like to offer the opportunity for you to have your own stall at the Fayre. The cost of 

the stall will be £10.00 and will be offered to those who are interested on a first come first served 

basis.  

Please email for more information or to show your interest: 

Vicki.jacksonPTA@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk 

 

How can you help?  

Primary and Chestnut families 

 

On Friday 25th November Primary and Chestnut children can join in with ‘Bring a toy day’. This is 

to help support with the toy tombola at the Christmas Fayre. If you would like to take part, please 

send in any toys or donations that are clean and in good condition that you think would be suitable 

prizes for the tombola.  

 

Secondary families  

 

On Friday 25th November we are inviting Secondary children to join in with ‘Bring a bottle day’. 

This is to help with the tombola extra prizes and. This can be anything from alcohol to juice or 

bubble bath! 

 

Thank you as always for your support 
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